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WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL
This month promises to be full of fun with a lot of
activities, as we balance our studies with rehearsals for the
much-anticipated school event. Let's embrace this exciting
time together! Our students will enjoy our Japanese
Calligraphy and Physical Activities this month. We will
also have an amazing school photoshoot for our yearbook
for the 2024-2025 class.

HAPPY NEW YEAR
Happy New Year to everyone! The winter
term presents a wonderful opportunity for
our students to engage in both academic
pursuits and preparations for the year-end
show. Our talented students are eager to
perform, showcasing their remarkable
progress and newfound skills. The school is
delighted to create lasting memories for both
parents and students during this final term of
the academic year. 

We indeed had a wonderful 2024 school year and
will definitely end with a full of happy memories
this school year 2025. A7 can proceed and continue
to their next journey with a full of smiles and
learnings.
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IMPORTANT DATES
January 10 - Picture  Day 
January 13 - Coming of Age day National Holiday 
January 17- Class Picture Day 
January 23 - Ukulele Maker Specialist Class
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OUR ACADEMICS
Our academics will always be our priority,
ensuring that our students gain more
learning in all academic subjects using our
books, engagements, creative teaching, and
daily exercises or practices. We ensure to
deliver quality education and a fun learning
experience at school.
Our goal is to help them achieve their
dreams and provide assistance in improving
their needs. We are here to help them boost
their confidence to keep trying, learning,
and making things possible.

OUR BOOKS

Our books for both academics and
exercises will be used during this winter
term to engage in more practice. Our goal
is for our students to gain more knowledge
and be well-equipped before their
assessments and level-up stages. We are
making each class memorable and lively,
ensuring engagement for the students to
learn productively and have fun.

OUR CHANTS
Our chants this month will be from our
end-of-the-year songs. They are English
songs, and we love to hear our kids enjoying
singing them and learning new vocabulary
through music. They are all good singers,
and we love to practice more and enjoy the
music until the big day of their event.

Mr. June Veloso
A7 Teacher
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